
 
Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 11th November 2019- Week B 
 
Students who are in The Cadets are permitted to wear their Cadet uniform on Monday 11th November for 
Remembrance Day. 

 

Notices:   
 

 All years: Following on from remembrance assemblies last week, lessons will pause at 11am on Monday throughout 
the school for 2 minutes of silence to reflect and consider those who have lost their lives fighting for their country. 

 All years:  Praise postcards, sent for excellent effort on a project or over the course of a few lessons, were highly 
ranked by parents, students and staff in the rewards forum run last year.  To overcome logistical and cost issues from 
this term staff be using a new electronic system via email.  The new messages were very well received over the trial 
period at the end of last term, we hope you find them an effective way of sharing recognition of your child's success 
with you.  The new messages are sent directly from SIMs, our student information system, which means unfortunately 
you are unable to reply to the message at the moment. 

 All years: Students are invited to view Mercury passing in front of the sun with the Science department on Monday 
lunchtime or after school.  See letters page for more details. 

 Letters to parents this week http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 All Years: Science, The planet Mercury. 

 Year 11: GCSE PE Trip 

Coming up next week:  
 
 Thursday & Friday 14th & 15th  November: Battlefields Trip (arrive at school 4.45am)  

For events beyond next week and spring term clubs and activities poster please follow links to our website.   

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Clubs-and-activities 

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Calendar-term-dates-and-school-day 

Kind regards, 

Pastoral Team  
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